
 
Dear Parent: 
 
Please volunteer your time and talents to Wooster Christian School.  Sharing your skills and working together 
enhances the quality of education for the students.  It also often provides the blessing of friendship as we work 
together.  In the words of Paul to the Corinthians:  “Now to each one the manifestation of the Spirit is given for 
the common good.”  I Corinthians 12:7.   Please read this VIP form and check what job or jobs interest you.  
You will receive any training you may need.  If you have a talent or are employed with a company that would 
donate a service or merchandise to WCS, please put it on the “OTHER” line.    If interested, please complete 
and return to the school office.  Thank you for a willing servant’s heart. 
 
  FUNDRAISING VOLUNTEERS:   
     Eagle Card         
      Box Tops (collecting, sorting and packing to mail) 
     Fun Run         
 
  ROOM REPRESENTATIVE:  One representative to work with the teacher in each class planning 

parties, preparing soup labels for collection, etc.  
 
  SPECIAL PROGRAMS VOLUNTEER:  Available to help with a one-time special event—please circle 

(Grandparents’ Day, Book Fair, New Parents’ Dinner, Right to Read Week, School Musical, Field 
Day, Academic Fair, etc.). 

 
  PUBLICITY:  Help with distribution of signs and posters.  Assist Director of Admissions and 

Marketing with special events. 
 
  LIBRARY:  Assist the school librarian with various duties in the library during school hours. 
 
  LUNCHROOM MONITORS:  Help supervise during lunch periods.  (Variety of days available). 
 
  MAILINGS:  Assist in the preparation of mailings (folding/stuffing).   
 
  OTHER (please designate):             

 
What times and days of the week are you available? Morning     Afternoon     Evening   
 

Monday      Tuesday     Wednesday     Thursday     Friday      Saturday      
 
 
STUDENT’S NAME:            GRADE      
 
VOLUNTEER’S NAME (please print):            
 
 Home Phone       Cell Phone          
  
 E-mail                 
 

This information will be shared with the Director of Admissions and Marketing, the office, and relevant 
committee chairpersons in order to contact you about serving in the areas you have indicated. 


